

## RSSAC Admin Teleconference

Wednesday, 4 November 2020 15:30 UTC

### Action Items

1. Meeting with the RSSAC Liaison from IANA - Naela Sarras and James Mitchell
2. Review of Action Items from 28 October Meeting
3. Local Perspective Tool Work Party Progress

AI: FB and BV to reach out to Ken Renard and Abdulkarim Oloyede to invite work party leadership to chair the work party calls and come up with ideas to keep work party members more engaged in drafting the work party document.
4. Potential Work Items for the RSSAC/RSSAC Caucus

AI: FB and BV to work on a problem statement to initiate a discussion on whether the Early Warning System qualifies as an upcoming RSSAC / RSSAC Caucus work item.

AI: FB and BV to have a conversation about how to proceed on doing encryption at the root zone, what RSOs think about DoH, DoT, and QNAME minimization.

  - a. [Admin Committee's Thought](#)
  - b. [RSSAC Caucus Spreadsheet](#)
5. Public Comment Proceedings
  - a. [Recommendations for Early Warning for Root Zone Scaling](#) closing by 23 November - [Report](#) from OCTO
  - b. [IANA Naming Function Review Initial Report](#) closing by 2 December
  - c. [Recommendations for ICANN's Root Name Service Strategy and Implementation](#) closing 8 December - [Report](#)
  - d. [Draft PTI and IANA FY22 Operating Plan and Budgets](#) closing by 30 November
6. AOB
  - a. Summary of Action Items